Posted: Mar 29, 2011

Hunt Family Foundation Gives $1 Million to EPCC

EL PASO - The El Paso Community College Foundation says the money will go toward student
scholarships.

There will be a reception on Wednesday at 9050 Viscount in the Administrative Services Center
building and will go from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. Josh Hunt, Woody Hunt, members of the EPCC
Foundation, and EPCC president Richard Rhodes will be there.



